
Franklin Public Schools 

Franklin, Massachusetts 02038 

 

Action Required 
 

 

Subject:  ACCEPT Board Aptm. Date: April 27, 2021 

                   

  Dept:   School Committee 

 

 

Reason: Required Vote Enclosure:  yes 

 

Recommendation:  
ACCEPT Board Appointment for 2021-22 
I recommend appointing Dr. Sara Ahern to the ACCEPT Board for the 2021-22 School 
year. 
 

Action Requested of the School Committee: 
Majority vote of the School Committee is required. 
 
 
 
 

Vote Tabulator 
 
A Bergen:       Y  /  N  T Keenan:   Y  /  N 
 
J D’Angelo:        Y  /  N  M J Scofield: Y  /  N  
 
J Pond-Pfeffer:   Y  /  N D Spencer:   Y  /  N 
 
E Stokes:      Y  /  N     Action:  _________________ 
 
  

 



 

April 28, 2021 

 

Terri Higgins, Assistant 

ACCEPT Educational Collaborative 

220 South Main Street; Suite 201 

Natick, MA 01760 

 

Dear Terri: 

 

This letter will serve to verify that, at its April 27, 2021 meeting, the Franklin School 

Committee took the following action: 

 

Voted:  In accordance with Chapter 43 of the Acts of 2012, the Franklin School 

Committee voted to appoint Dr. Sara Ahern, Superintendent, as the Franklin 

representative to the ACCEPT Board of Directors for the 2021-2022 school year. 

 

Should you have any questions, feel free to contact our office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Anne K. Bergen 

School Committee Chair 

 

AB/dem 

 


